
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 4/16/2012 4:12:35 PM 
To: 'Simon, Timothy A.' (timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: NASP Ceremonies 

Timothy - Kent Harvey mentioned something about you getting an award from the 
National Association of Securities Professionals ? Can you get me information on that 
so that someone from PG&E can attend ? 
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